
Accreditation  

Commission on Accreditation of Rehabilitation Facilities (CARF) 

Mercy Rehabilitation Hospital is one of the few rehabilitation providers in Oklahoma accredited by 
the CARF.  

This accreditation ensures Mercy Rehabilitation Hospital’s commitment to enhance performance, 
manage risk and continuously improving our community. 

CARF is an independent, non-profit accrediting body that recognizes health and human service 
providers as having met standards for quality of service that center on enhancing the lives of the 
persons served. 

Learn more about CARF online at www.carf.org. 

Joint Commission Accreditation 

Mercy Rehabilitation Hospital is also accredited by The Joint Commission. This accreditation is 
earned by demonstrating compliance with The Joint Commission’s rigorous national standards for 
healthcare quality and safety. The Joint Commission is a leader in determining quality and safety 
standards for healthcare delivery. 

This Commission seeks to continuously improve health care by evaluating medical organizations 
and encouraging excellence in providing safe and effective patient care. It is the nation’s oldest 
and largest standards-setting body in health care. Learn more about The Joint Commission online 
at www.jointcommission.org. 

 


